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Firstly thank you all for your continuing support. HCG gives notice of an
important date for your diaries and hopes you will engage.

Event: Drop In Public Consultation (free event)

Date: Wednesday 22" November 2017

Venue: The Old Bridge Hotel, front of building off the terrace.
Time: 10:00 until 20:00

At this event you will have the opportunity to discuss the results of the survey
undertaken between June and September 2016. You will have the opportunity to
express your views on the issues revealed. Additionally there is to be a
questionnaire in printed or electronic form for you to express your views. The
views from the event and from the questionnaire will be collated and will inform
the Conservation Area Appraisal. When it is adopted, Kirklees will use the
document to aid them in applying policy and it will support development
management of the town. The Conservation Area Appraisal will also be part of
the Holme Valley Neighbourhood Plan.

You will receive a second invitation to this event from HCG at the end of next
week. Additionally all addresses within the Conservation Area will receive a

flyer through their doors and flyers will be distributed throughout the Holme
Valley.

Please spread the word, the more engagement we have the more influence the
people of Holmfirth and the Holme Valley will have about the shaping of its
future.

HCG needs to raise a further £1500 to complete the project in addition to the
£8500 funding from Historic England. HCG has approached, and is still
approaching a number of bodies and is proud to inform you that Keep
Holmfirth Special (KHS) has promised financial support. KHS has been
champions of this project from the beginning and HCG is most grateful for its
generosity and continuing support.

HCG has also approached Kirklees but is waiting for a response. Should you be
aware of a group which would offer a small amount of financial support, please
let us know by email: Holmfirthconservation@outlook.com. This would be put
towards the costs of public consultation.







